Sent: 27/02/2024 1:02:53 AM
Subject: Objection of Mod2023/0716 _ DA2019/0081

Dear Jordan Davies
| got a letter from you on 8 February 2024 about DA2019/0081.

| would like to express my opposition to this plan. My unit of building is next door of 12 Boyle
Street.

The northern light being blocked from my north facing bedroom and kitchen windows (worried
about getting mould) that is not represented on the shadow diagram of the plans.

I'm not fluent in English, so I'm sorry if there's a typo.

Thank you

Kayoko Tanaka
Unit 1

10 Boyle Street
Balgowlah 2093



